
                                                             Scoil Mhuire Gan Smál  
New Inn, Cashel, 

   Co. Tipperary  
E25 VH05  
Phone (052) 7462122  

        24th August 2022 

 

 

Return to School – Tuesday 30th August 

 

Dear Parents, 

First of all, a very warm welcome to all returning students, new students joining us and the Junior 

Infants.  

Just a reminder of a few procedures: 

 

 School starts at 9.30am. Children should arrive no earlier than 9.20am. Before school starts 

children will line up in the yard behind the school at their class stations. School closes at 

3.10pm 

 

 New Entrants: Parents of new entrants are welcome to accompany their child to the 

classroom on the first morning but we would encourage you to leave once your child is 

settled. Please remember you child will be going home at 12.30 until Friday September 9th 

and after that they will finish at 2.10pm.  

 

 Nut Allergy: Please note there is a “NO Nut” policy in the school. Thank you for your 

cooperation in this matter. 

 

 Personal Health: As of yet we have received no guidelines from the Department regarding 

covid procedures in school for the coming year. However, we will continue to practise good 

hygiene etiquette similar to previous years. Hand sanitising, fogging and deep cleaning will 

remain in place. 

 

 Uniforms: PE days will be scheduled for Tuesday and Thursdays. Children will wear school 

tracksuit/half zip on those days. Orders for half zips will be taken mid September. 

School uniform will be worn Monday, Wednesday and Friday 

 Parents calling to school: Parents will be requested to ring the school in advance if collecting 

a child for an appointment or for any other reason. If parents wish to meet with teachers, a 

prior appointment will have to be made.  

 

 

 



 School Fees: for 2022/23  

 

- Art / Craft      €10 

- Photocopying / texting  €12 

- Dance, Music, activities €30 

- Insurance    € 8_ 

Total  €60    (Due end of September)  

 

Payments may be made by cash or cheque but online payments are preferred. 

Please note IBAN numbers for online payments (Please write your child’s name after 

payment) 

School Fees (€60):        IE87BOFI90593451108900 

 

We are really looking forward to welcoming everyone back to school for the new school year. 

 

Le Meas 

 

_________________________ 

Tomas Mc Loughlin 
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